
COUNCIL NEWS 
 

 
Playground upgrades 
The Cummins Railway Triangle 
playground has been upgraded and 
had softfall installed, and Coffin 
Bay's Stan Morgan Reserve 
playground has been upgraded and 
had shade sails installed. The 
playgrounds at Dorward Reserve, 
North Shields, and Lions Park, 
Boston have also had shade sails 
installed. 
 
EOI – Eyre Peninsula Regional 
Assessment Panel  
The 10 Eyre Peninsula Councils are 
seeking expressions of interest 
from suitably qualified professionals 
to fill two vacant positions, being 
one Independent Member and one 
Deputy Independent Member for 
the Eyre Peninsula Regional 
Assessment Panel. Refer to 
Council’s website for further 
information. Applications close at 
5pm on Friday, March 31. 
 
Consultation open – Southern EP 
Regional Health Plan 
Feedback is open on the Draft 
Southern Eyre Peninsula Regional 
Public Health Plan. 
The Southern Eyre Peninsula 
Regional Public Health Plan 2023-
28 will guide the City of Port Lincoln, 
Lower Eyre Council and District 
Council of Tumby Bay in its role to 
support good health and wellbeing 
of residents over the next 5 years. 
View the draft plan and submit your 
feedback online at 
https://yoursay.portlincoln.sa.gov.a
u/ You can also see the draft plan in 
hard copy and submit feedback at 
the offices of the Southern Eyre 
Peninsula councils: 
• City of Port Lincoln, Level 1, 60 

Tasman Terrace, Port Lincoln 
• Lower Eyre Council, 38 

Washington Street, Port Lincoln 

or 32 Railway Terrace, 
Cummins 

• District Council of Tumby Bay, 
25 West Terrace, Tumby Bay 

Feedback closes at 3pm, Thursday, 
March 23. 
 
Rates reminder 
The fourth Quarter Rates notices 
will be issued end of April and are 
due on June 7. Council is reminding 
ratepayers to please keep an eye 
out in your emails and mailboxes. 
To make payment, or register for an 
electronic notice, please visit 
Council’s website. 
 
Employment opportunities 
Applications are currently open for 
three Council employment 
opportunities – a Corporate 
Services Administration Officer, 
Works Administration Officer and 
Development Administration 
Officer. Applications close at 5pm 
on March 24. For more information, 
visit Council’s website.  
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
Qantas Regional Grants 
Applications have opened for 
Qantas’ Regional Grants Program, 

which will provide $10 million in 
grants over five years  – $2 million 
each year – to support not-for-
profit community groups and 
projects which benefit regional 
areas. The grants include a 
combination of flights, cash and 
marketing support. 
For more information visit 
www.qantas.com/regionalgrants]q
antas.com/regionalgrants    
Applications close May 10.  
 
Community Grants program 
Applications for the SA Power 
Networks Community Grants 
program are open. The program 
aims to empower activities, 
programs or events which will help 
make a positive in one or more of 
the following areas: keeping the 
community safe, supporting our 
customers and community, growing 
a sustainable SA or supporting 
innovation for future growth. 
Applications of up to $5000 are 
available to not-for-profit 
organisations, charities, schools or 
community groups.   Applications 
close 5pm on April 17 – visit 
www.sapowernetworks.com.au/co
mmunitygrants 
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